To whom it may concern;

City of Crosville and County of Cumberland

We of The Crossville Cruisers Car CLub are asking for permission to continue the
Downtown Cruise In along with events that have previously been heldon the fourth Saturday
during the months of v 2012 through October 2012. Music will be performed by Bill Melton.
Also, we would like to have a 50/50 rally with proceeds given back to people that purchase
tickets. No profit to us.

If approved, we would like to continue with the vendors that were set up for all
previous events in 2011. Hours will remain the samg#£:00 PM - 5:00 PM with streets to be
barricaded at 18:00 PM on Saturday.

Insurance will be provided as required. We will do our utmost to comply as needed.
Volunteers will be on hand at each and every event. We will start with 10-15 people per event.
More will be avilable if needed.

Contact persons include Ed Daniszewski 931-788- 2485, Dan Settano 931-788-0405.
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Thank you for your time.

AR A

Director

Crossville Cruisers



